
Reception News – Friday 29th June 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hi everyone, 
Captain Redbeard sent us a story to read all about sea creatures. We read 
Commotion in the Ocean by Giles Andreae. We enjoyed working out the 
clues and guessing the names of the creatures. This made us super excited 
for our trip! 
 
We went to Sealife on Thursday and had a lovely time. In our workshop we 
learnt lots of interesting facts about sea creatures and then we designed our 
own aquariums. Then we spent the rest of the day exploring the different 

tanks and completing our sea creature spotters! Take a look at our photos  
 
We went to church on Friday morning to celebrate Y4’s First Holy 
Communion and then enjoyed our picnic on the field with all of our 
friends.  
 
Just a polite reminder: please make sure water bottles and hats are sent 
every day. Feel free to send extra sun cream if you wish for it to be 
reapplied in the afternoon. 
 

Show and Tell 
We heard a fab story about a cookie monster and a trip to Chester Zoo. We 

looked at a unicorn egg that hatched in the water and saw some fantastic tap 
and ballet moves. Finally we said a big well done to our gold medallist who 

won 1st place for a number of races and our trophy winner who was the best 
player in his rugby match.  

Have a great weekend. 
 

It’s sports day on Tuesday 3rd July at 2pm.     We hope you can make it! 
 
Please make sure you send the following things: 
Sun hats  
Sun cream 
Water bottles 
PE bags (if not already in school) 
 


